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Hello to whom it may concern,

I have serious concerns about the 

proposed Fyshwick Waste Transfer Station. There is a child care centre in this area and I

am worried about the potential health risks and pollution this station will cause to people

and the environment. I would hope you would please consider the health of

vulnerable children, adults and wildlife this station may effect in the long term.

Kind regards 
 




